
The High Plains NWA/AMS Chapter Minutes 

16 August 2021 

 

The NWA/AMS High Plains Chapter held a virtual meeting over the phone on Monday, August 16, 2021.  

4 chapter members were able to attend.  The meeting began around 300pm and consisted of the 

following...Announcing the two speakers for the upcoming High Plains Conference, Wakimoto and 

Houston. Reminding the group that abstracts are due September 7th. Next topic that was discussed was 

the platform that the meeting would be run on, which will be GoToWebinar. Mentioned that region said 

the local WFO’s GoToWebinar accounts would be able to accommodate the conference, so no new 

GoToWebinar would need to be purchased by the High Plains Chapter. Hastings will host the meeting on 

their GoTo account. Discussed that fliers for the High Plains Conference are being worked on and should 

be released soon. Asked about any update on website/login problems, Aaron contacted after the 

meeting and said that there is still an issue getting logged into the website, however the website host is 

looking into. Aaron also mentioned he will talk to his ITO this week and see if he might have any more 

insight. No other new business or action items were proposed for this meeting.  The next meeting is 

expected to be sometime in September.  

 

 

 

 

 


